
 

 Calendar Of Events 

Lydia Middleton Elementary  

“The Lydia Letter” 

At Lydia  
Middleton, we are 

KIND to each  
other! 

LM Phone Number 
 

Main Office              812-274-8005 
 

Office hours 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 Lydia Middleton Elementary               Trent Whaley, Principal             October 3rd, 2022 

 

 

 The USDA and the State of Indiana are equal opportunity providers and employers. 

Cafeteria Prices 
 

Breakfast is FREE for all 
students! 

 

Lunch is $2.50  

        
  

                    October                

 
13                   PTO Meeting—6pm 
17-21              Fall Break—No School 
24                   Report cards sent home 
27                   Virtual Learning Day—P/T Conferences  

28                   LM Fall Parties  
 

                   November 
 
8                   Virtual Learning Day 
14                   Book Fair begins 
23-25              Thanksgiving Break  

 

At Lydia Middleton Elementary, we are safe, responsible and respectful.  

 
At Lydia Middleton, we emphasize being safe, 
responsible and respectful. In addition to our 
SRR goals, we will be focusing each month on a 
“Core Value” that will help students be SAFE, 
RESPONSIBLE and RESPECTFUL.  
 
 
Our Core Value for the month of October is: 
GRIT.  Grit is refusing to give up when life gets 
hard.   
 
 



              THE SOUTHWEST EXPRESS                        Lydia Middleton Elementary—”Lydia Letter”  

 

Introducing …..Lydia Middleton Stars!  

Each week, we plan to recognize students who 

are safe, respectful and responsible! The stu-

dents could also be  recognized for doing 

something extraordinary at LM!  

Congratulations!  

Cookie Dough Top Sellers!  
 

1st- Audrey Katerberg 
2nd - Paizlee White 

3rd - Jayley Bowman  
 

Thanks to everyone who supported our school!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next PTO Meeting: October 13th @ 6pm.  

LM Auditorium 

Retake Picture Day is 10/5/22! If you're satisfied 
with your child's picture, no further action is re-

quired. 
 

If you purchased and were unhappy with your Pic-
ture Package, please send your Picture Package to 
school with your student on Retake Day. Your Re-
take Picture Package will be produced and shipped 
to the school four weeks after Retake Day. Please 
note, if your child is photographed on the original 
and Retake Picture Days, the Retake picture will 

replace the original picture in certain products, like 
the yearbook. 

 
Students who were absent for Picture Day should 

come to school prepared to have their picture taken. 
If you have not preordered, please use the Retake 

Order Code 68946ZF to place your order at https://
inter-state.com/Order.  

 

 

 

Your generosity has given Lydia Middleton 

classroom teachers $7,770 to spend in their 

classrooms this year! Our school has also ben-

efited by earning $941.83 so far for our activi-

ties account!  

This was new to us, but we are so grateful for 

the generosity that has been shared. Thank 

you LM families for supporting our teachers 

and students!  

The store will finally close this Friday (10/7).  

Parent/Teacher Conferences  
 

October 27th is a Virtual Learning Day for all MCS 
Elementary Schools. Students will remain at home 

and work on classwork shared with them.  
Conferences will be held all day. Teachers can 

schedule in person, virtual or phone conferences.   
 

Lydia Middleton teachers will communicate with 
you soon on setting up times to meet.    


